
Knights of Columbus 
Dedham Council No. 234 

369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—June 6 & 20 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  June 13 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— June 9  at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

June 10 3:00PM  

 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

John Deschenes 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Hern 

Tom Chirokas 

  

Fourth Degree: Four members of our Coun-
cil made their Fourth Degree at an exemplifica-
tion ceremony in Hyannis on May 6.  They are 
all now members of the Bishop Jeremiah F. 
Minihan Assembly.  Pictured are Andrew Lawlor 
PGK,, John Deschenes, Steve Riley, GK, Wil-
liam Killion, PGK along with the Faithful Naviga-
tor of the Bishop Minihan Assembly, Frank Gal-
vin, PGK (in the center of the picture).  Congrat-
ulations to all of these new Sir Knights. 

Flag Day Parade: June 17 at 5PM.  We 
need marchers!!  Members, spouses, 
children.  Please join us and march as 
a Council.  This is a GREAT way to 
showcase who we are.  Please join 

us!!! 

Saturday Knights Club: Our last meeting 
was on April 29.  We had a Cinco de Mayo 
party a week early due to four members tak-
ing their 4th Degree on May 6.  We had all 
kinds of festive food and drink.  Some peo-
ple came in costume.  Then we had some 
salsa dancing and some games.  It was a 
fun night and nobody left early.   Our next 
meeting is our Mystery Ride.  Paul and Kelly 
Curran have indeed kept it a mystery.  
Wherever we go, we are sure to have a 
good time.  This will be on June 10.  We will 

meet at 3PM in St. Mary’s parking lot. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Robert Curran ,P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Richard Parisi 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: June, 2017 

Motions: Both motions brought forward in April for voting in May passed. 

Eucharistic Adoration: The next Hour of Adoration is Friday June 9 at 8PM at St. 
Joseph’s Chapel at St. Mary’s.  Please join us.  We had a good showing last month.  
Let’s keep it up and pray together. 

Slate of Officers for 2017-2018: Enclosed in the newsletter is the proposed slate of 
officers for the next fraternal year.  All members present at the June 6 meeting will vote.  
Please bring the ballot enclosed in this newsletter to the meeting to cast your vote. 

Barnraiser: We have discussed a few projects with St. Mary’s.  The most pressing 
is a cleanup of the cemetery.  Some headstones need to be righted and general pickups 
are needed.  This will only take a few hours but it’s another way to perform charitable 
works—our main goal.  See John Deschenes to help out. 

Scholarship: Scholarships have been decided.  We have two $1000.00 scholarships 
given this year.  Our July newsletter will have the winners names. 

Fr. Will Sexton: Congratulations to Fr. Will Sexton who was ordained to the priest-
hood on May 20.  It was a beautiful ceremony.  Thanks to the brothers who attended. 

Golf Tournament: Our Council is sponsoring a golf tournament on 
June 16 at Norwood Country Club.  SIGN UP!!!!  Cost to play is $125 which 
includes cart, greens fees, an excellent BBQ lunch after.  See Rob Curran or 
the Grand Knight to sign up. 

Attendance Prize: $143 to Fred Loewen and $151 to Amando Cassano (not present)  

KC Club: $25 Bob Black, John Murphy, Chris Kirwin, Carmen Capozzi (Carmen donated his 
winnings to our Flag Day Parade.  We’ll buy lots of tootsie rolls with this.  Thanks, Carmen)  

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $1000.00 for up front money for the Golf 
Tournament.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council. 

Submitted by Robert Curran, PGK 

Seconded by Jerry Alberico, PGK  

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100.00 for a donation to the Dedham Flag 
Day Parade Committee. 

Submitted by William Killion, PGK 

Seconded by Robert Curran, PGK  

3) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $2000.00 for two $1000.00 scholarships. 

Submitted by Charles Black, PGK 

Seconded by Frank Jurczak  

Steve Riley, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


